Mask Required at Church
As of July 1*

As many of vou are probably aware, the Governor has
mandated that anytime a person is in a public forum, we must
wear masks. This went into affect July 1¥. I am also certain,
many of you have your own thoughts and opinions on this
measure. Whatever your thoughts are (I would be happy to
hear them in private if you would like), I am going to ask that
we as a church family take the lead in this area. I am going
to ask that we wear masks to our worship services beginning
this Sunday. Let us demonstrate love to both our community
and our church family. We have some people in the church
who fall into the vulnerable population. Let us love them
well. Whatever your personal thoughts are on this issue, let
us be united on this non-essential issue.

So, with that, I would ask that beginning this Sunday,
before you exit your car, please put on a mask and leave
your mask on until after we finish singing. Then please
leave your mask on until you return to your vehicle. Again,
I understand that people have strong feelings on both sides
of this issue. Let me remind you that this is not an essential
issue, rather a love issue. Let’s love each other well.

Serving Him Together

Rob Hill
robhill@huntingdoncma.org
(c) 360.580.2702

(o) 814.643.5310

SUNDAY SCHOOL ANNUAL PICNIC 2020
Mark your calendar! The Sunday School Picnic will be held at the

Portstown Park on Sunday August 23, 2020!

The
Christian Missionary
Alliance Church

™

July 26, 2020
Our Mission — We exist to:

Worship God — Father, Son and Holy Spirit,

Love and show grace through the community of believers,
Evangelize and make disciples of Jesus Christ,

Hope for His certain return

Our Vision — We will be a church:
That understands the Body of Christ.
That understands the Kingdom of God.
That is a friend of sinners.
Where healing is found.

Senior Pastor — Rev. Rob Hill
robhill@huntingdoncma.org

1019 Moore Street
Huntingdon, PA 16652
Church Office: (814) 643-5310
Email: office@huntingdoncma.org
Website: www.huntingdoncma.org
Prayer Email: prayer@huntingdoncma.org
https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA



THE LORD’S DAY - July 26, 2020

10:30 AM
Announcements

Call To Worship

*Praise and Worship Music

Offertory Prayer

*Hymn 442 Hark, the Voice of Jesus Calling
Scripture Reading Acts 3
Speaker from West Africa

Pastoral Prayer

Message “The Church on the Move”

*Closing Hymn 445 Soldiers of Christ, Arise

*Benediction

At the close of each service, we offer you the opportunity to come to the altar rail.
For anointing, prayer, and/or counsel, come to the right side (organ side). To spend
time alone with God, come to the left side (piano side). Please respond as the Lord
leads.

*Please stand as you are able

Nursery Today: NONE

Contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church Office
if you would like to volunteer as a worker

Next Sunday: NONE
Insert RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) ~ § 3,463.62]

General Fund (received) $ 2,098.22

Building Fund $ 220.00 | Building Fund $ 91,483.99

Other Funds $ 20.00

Great Commission Fund $ 245.00 Great Commission Fund $ 29,394.96
Great Commission Year-End Offering $ 1 ,360.00

Other Missions $ 100.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering $

Total Giving $ 2,683.22

Acts
The Church On the Move

Acts 3
A. & Healing (1-10)

1. A Great & Sad

2. A Picture of Sin in its

3. The of the Gospel

4. The
B. The and the Elements (11-21)
C. The of Christ (22-26)
OTHER NOTES
APPLICATION

1. Repent of to them

2. Pray for

3. Hold out an

4. Bring them to Jesus




“PHASE 2: Transition”

PHASE 2: TRANSITION

A. Individual Safety
Modify to moderate Safe Distancing

Masks (Optional)

Sanitizer Stations

Fist bumps

No Nursery but resume Children’s Church
Sunday School resumes (for those
comfortable—Zoom for others?)

Resume Fellowship Time

Resume Passing of the Offering Plate
(Maintain Givelify, mail in, or give to elders)
Communion Stations Only (prepackaged)
Ushers to enforce safe seating

Sick MUST stay home

Regular, frequent, and intense cleaning of
high touchpoint areas

B. Church Programming

One Service

Small gatherings resume

Continue social media connections
Continue live-stream for ‘cautious’

«=! ANNOUNCEMENTS ==

WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?
Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ?

VISITORS
Welcome. Please fill out one of the visitor cards in the pew in front of you,

and place it in the offering plate or you can hand it to one of the pastors or ushers.

Good to have you here!

UPDATED NEWS: WORSHIP SERVICES and COVID-19

Due to the increase of COVID-related cases and decisions made by
governmental leadership, the leadership of the church has opted to limit
our indoor gatherings to 25 people in each of our rooms. We can fit 25
people in our main sanctuary, 25 people in the Fireside Room, and 25
people in the Youth Room. It might be advantageous for those who are
able (and comfortable with doing so), host a watch party at home. We
will be maintaining our online platforms indefinitely.

This Sunday July 26th, at 10:30AM, Rev Rob Hill will be giving the
message: “The Church on the Move”.

On Wednesday, July 15" we relaunched Prayer Meeting at 6:30
pm, hoping an earlier time will be more accommodating to young
families. We also need your help with focusing on prayer during
prayer meeting. You can help by ensuring you let the church office
know what your prayer requests are by noon each Wednesday.

If you have questions, please contact an elder or Pastor Rob.

Thank you for continuing to be a church that loves God and each other!

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG 2020

Bottles are available in the sanctuary for the annual baby bottle boomerang
fundraiser that helps support our local Crossroads Pregnancy Center. Please
return your bottles to the ushers SOON. You may also donate to “Crossroads”
throughout the year by marking your giving envelop with “Crossroads”. Thank
you for your giving & prayer support.
MUDDY RUN PROJECT!!

PennDOT is currently replacing the culvert under Moore St in front of our
building. This project is expected to continue until the end of August. Moore
Street between 10th & 11th will be closed off to traffic making the parking lot in
front of the church inaccessible. We ask that you use the other parking lots when
coming to the church building.

JULY Food Bank Item: JELLO or PUDDING
Prayer Focus: GABON



ALLIANCE WOMEN KICK-OFF
September 15| 6:30 - 8 PM | HCMA

)

SETFREE
lue fhee

So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord,
continue to live your lives in him (Colossians 1:6)

Ladies, please save the date for our Alliance Women’s fall kick-off
on September 15 at 6:30pm at the church. Once a month from
September to June we will have a time of prayer, Bible Study,
Mission updates, and fellowship. We long for every woman to not
only understand their role in advancing the Kingdom through
missions but to actively participate in it.

We have been set free so we can live free. And what better way to
live out our freedom in Christ than through the unity of other
believers supporting local and global missions. Together, we can
make a difference for Christ and for our community.

More information will follow next month.

OPPORTUNITIES DURING THE WEEK

Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week - just ask for details!

TODAY: Morning Worship Service — Rev Rob Hill 10:30 AM
WEDNESDAY:  Alliance Youth Fellowship 6:30 PM
studentsnworship@huntingdoncma.org

Bible Study Prayer Meeting 6:30 PM
SUNDAY: NO Sunday School 9:30 AM

Morning Worship Service — Rev Tim Shafer 10:30 AM

For the morning worship service
Go online/ live to....
“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page
Or www.huntingdoncma.org
& select “Live Stream”

Prayer Focus for the Coming Week \‘

Operation World, a prayer guide for
international missions, calls Gabon a spiritual
battlefield, citing a number of challenges faced
by those advancing the Gospel:

).
!

J

®
o

1. Seventy percent of Gabon’s population identifies itself as Christian, but
this is misleading.

Many of those who make this claim simply have integrated
Christian beliefs with their native, pagan beliefs that often
include perverse cultic practices. This is especially true of the
interior regions of Gabon.

Some traditional churches have been penetrated by liberal
theologies, especially by the prosperity theologies that appeal
to those who live in poverty.

Others, though well-intentioned, have disintegrated into mere
social justice movements.

2. Gabon is experiencing an increase in Islamic conversions, especially
among men.

Since the conversion Gabon'’s president to Islam in 1973, this
movement receives political support from the Gabonese
government.

An influx of Muslim immigrants also have contributed to the
religion's growth.

3. Although Gabon seems affluent compared to its neighbors, poverty is a
fact of life for most people in this country. One of the most impactful
results of this poverty is that alcoholism is endemic.

But, praise God! The evangelical Church is still present in Gabon, preaching
the Gospel of Jesus Christ and and demonstrating His love. And, praise God,
again! The C& M A Church of Gabon is leading the way. Knowing this and

keeping in mind the challenges faced by the evangelical Church at large, let
us unite in prayer on behalf of Gabon during this coming week:

Ask God'’s Spirit to revive all parts of the Church and make it
again a force for evangelism.

Pray for the Church to rightly discern between true and false
teachings .

Pray for the evangelization of the deep, interior regions of this
nation.

Pray for those who struggle daily with poverty, asking for them
to find relief from this burden. Also, ask that the Church be
instrumental in meeting their needs.



